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SISKIYOU 

COMMUNITY 

HEALTH 

CENTER 
319 Caves Hwy. 

592-4111 

THURSDAY, SEPT 25 
*Chicken sandwich, 

cheeseburger,  
hamburger, turkey & 
cheese sub, ham & 

cheese sub, chef salad, 
Mandarin chicken 

salad, garden salad, 
Hawaiian pizza, cheese 
pizza, pepperoni pizza, 

pasta with meat &  
marinara sauce & 

breadstick 
FRIDAY, SEPT. 26 

*Chicken sandwich, 
cheeseburger,  

hamburger, turkey & 
cheese sub, ham & 

cheese sub, chef salad, 
Mandarin chicken 

salad, garden salad, 
Hawaiian pizza, cheese 
pizza, pepperoni pizza, 
corn dog, Polish dog or 
hot dog, potato wedges 

or tater tots  
MONDAY, SEPT. 29 

*Chicken sandwich, 
cheeseburger,  

hamburger, turkey & 
cheese sub, ham & 

cheese sub, chef salad, 
Mandarin chicken 

salad, garden salad, 
Hawaiian pizza, cheese 
pizza, pepperoni pizza, 
chicken nuggets with 

biscuit & dipping 
sauces  

TUESDAY, SEPT. 30 

*Chicken sandwich, 
cheeseburger,  

hamburger, turkey & 
cheese sub, ham & 

cheese sub, chef salad, 
Mandarin chicken 

salad, garden salad, 
Hawaiian pizza, cheese 
pizza, pepperoni pizza,   

Rib-B-Q & potato 
wedges 

WEDNESDAY, OCT 1 

*Chicken sandwich, 
cheeseburger,  

hamburger, turkey & 
cheese sub, ham & 

cheese sub, chef salad, 
Mandarin chicken 

salad, garden salad, 
Hawaiian pizza, cheese 
pizza, pepperoni pizza, 
rice bowls, chicken or 
beef, veggies/almonds  

*A woman in the 600 

block of Pinewood Way 

said a 14-year-old boy was 

out of parental control. 

Deputies said he was upset 

about damage to his pos-

sessions.  

*Deputies assisted the 

U.S. Forest Service near 

Holland Loop Road and 

Takilma Road with a small 

fire because someone 

thought they saw a bomb. 

Deputies said everything 

was OK. 

*In the 5200 block of 

Dick George Road depu-

ties responded to a small 

grass fire. Deputies said it 

may have been related to 

the fire at the intersection 

of Takilma Road and Hol-

land Loop. Deputies filed a 

report for arson. 

*In the 800 block of 

Lone Mountain Road a 

man said some dogs at a 

home at Naue Way and 

Lone Mountain Road were 

barking too much.  

*Kristopher John Rob-

erts, 23, was arrested on a 

warrant for domestic har-

assment in the 600 block 

of Pine Cone Drive. Holly 

A. Dangerfield, 20, was 

arrested on a warrant 

charging failure to appear 

on a third-degree theft 

charge. James Wesley 

Kendall,  38, was arrested 

on a warrant on charges 

involving dangerous drugs 

and endangering the wel-

fare of a minor. 

 

(Continued from page 7) 

Please don’t litter 


